
 

 
 
 
 

Extraordinary announcement 
 
 

Gedeon Richter Plc. hereby announces that on 18 December, 2024 as a supplement to its 
programme related to employee share bonuses 150,271 treasury shares were granted to 
4,972 employees. 
 
Until 1 January, 2027 the shares will be held in deposit on the employee’s securities accounts 
kept by UniCredit Bank Hungary Zrt. 
 
After transferring the number of the Company’s treasury shares is 3,527,258; the total number 
of Company shares at Group level held in Treasury is 3,527,258. 
 
Budapest, 18 December, 2024 
 
 

Gedeon Richter Plc. 
 


